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Notice of Significant Change Kinder Morgan OQ Plan entity removal

Chamblin, Andrea <Andrea_Chamblin@kindermorgan.com> 12:30 PM (15 minutes 
to InformationResourcesManager@dot.gov, Chamblin, Andrea, Heppner, Lee, Abraham, Yvette

Good afternoon,

I have made a correction to the effective date in the notice below, 2/20/2021

From: Chamblin, Andrea <Andrea_Chamblin@kindermorgan.com>  
Sent: Monday, February 8, 2021 2:03 PM 
To: InformationResourcesManager@dot.gov 
Cc: Chamblin, Andrea <Andrea_Chamblin@kindermorgan.com> 
Subject: OQ Notice of Significant change - Kinder Morgan removal of assets

Andrea Chamblin
1000 Windward Concourse
Suite 350
Alpharetta, GA 30005

PHMSA
Attention: Information Resources Manager
1200 New Jersey Ave., SE
East building 2nd floor (PHP-10)
Room E22-321
Washington, DC 20590

Dear Information Resources Manager:

I hope this finds you doing well.  Per DOT Part 195.505, this communication is to notify PHMSA that assets will be
removed from the Kinder Morgan (OP ID 18092) OQ Plan.  KM Cochin, LLC and KM Cochin (Canada) assets wer
sold and will be removed from the KM OQ Plan. This change to the OQ plan is effective 02/10/21 and will affect
Hazardous Liquids pipelines operated by Kinder Morgan subject to the OQ program. These assets were present in
the Central PHMSA regions.

Kinder Morgan’s headquarter address is 1001 Louisiana, Houston TX 77002.   An updated Kinder Morgan OQ pla
attached.  Please contact me if there are any questions.

Regards,

Andrea Chamblin
Manager of OQ Compliance
713-208-0676
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